
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 February 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
RE: Literacy Development 
 
We are currently reviewing the ways in which we support students’ literacy 
development at Driffield School & Sixth Form, including: 
 

• Reading skills 

• Writing skills 

• Vocabulary development 

• Speaking and listening skills 
 
As part of this, we’re gathering feedback from various members of the school 
community on what these things look like in lessons and how they link in with extra-
curricular literacy (through activities like reading for pleasure). 
 
We’d really appreciate your feedback as a parent or carer, which you can give by filling 
in the form at this link. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any further questions. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

     
 
Mr R McDonald   Mrs F Warren 
Director of English   Director of SEND 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FQwRfuQAF0eCEfeLYA6iFBDhtXAxRwZMmfnDNirQtxZUNTBNWlNIS0MwVUQzQjIxWUs4MlZJTUo0US4u

